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For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and national
security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See5 U.S.C. 8 552 (2012 & Supp. V 2017). This response is
limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard notification that is
given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist.

You may contact our FOIA Public Liaison, Deborah Waller, at (202) 616-0646 for any further assistance
with your request. Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) at the
National Archives and Records Administration to inquire about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The
contact information for OGIS is as follows: Office of Government Information Services, National Archives and
Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001, e-mail at ogis@nara.gov;
telephone at (202) 741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448.

Sincerely,
Rim Rockurka

Government Information Specialist
Office of General Counsel
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